ERRATUM

Political Scandal and Bias in Survey Responses
Nicholas Goedert
(This article appeared in Volume 47, Number 4, p. 813-818).

On page 813 of this article, the email address for Nicholas Goedert was erroneously given as goedert@layfayette.edu. The email address
should have read goedertn@lafayette.edu.
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